
Nothing Worse…
Than having to care for sick kids when you are a sick parent. 
Ok, so there are plenty of worse things, but this is one of my
least favorite things about daily life, getting sick at the
same time as my kids.  The hits just keep on coming – is it
December or what?  (in case you aren’t aware, this is in
reference to my family’s annual dose of uncanny bad luck that
seems to show its ugly face every December)

This time around, it’s a nasty stomach virus, which means
loads of extra laundry and some very crabby kids.  The two
little ones were up all night last night, and even though
Hubby was the one who got up with them, I was still awakened
all night, so neither of us got much sleep.  Today was a take-
it-easy day, and somehow I found the energy to get through it
while being sick and on little sleep.  I’m slightly concerned
about the little ones being kept up all night again because
it’s the night of our oldest daughter’s birthday party, and we
have 8 screaming, shrieking 5th graders running around the
house.  But they seem to be having a blast (while us sickies
keep our distance), and that’s what matters.  Now I just have
to  figure  out  how  to  talk  them  out  of  wanting  to  watch
Twilight  Eclipse,  which  in  my  opinion,  does  not  seem
appropriate for a bunch of 10 and 11 and one 6-year-old.

In a way it stinks getting sick on the weekend- there goes any
chance we have of a fun family outing tomorrow, and I’m going
to be really upset if I have to miss teaching my Sunday school
class on  Sunday morning – those 1st graders are adorable, and
we have so much fun together every week; I really look forward
to seeing them.  But on the other hand, getting sick on the
weekend means that Hubbydoesn’t have to worry about missing
work, so that’s a positive.

Well, here’s to hoping that we are well soon and that there is
some way that the rest of the family (2 left standing) does
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not come down with this.  I guess if there was a weekend in
December for the whole family to come down sick, this was the
best one.  We have my daughter’s birthday party, but nothing
that involves travel like the weekends in the rest of the
month.

Take care of yourself and your family in this, the lovely
month of December!!


